
 

 
LOCAL ACCESS 

RETURN HOME FROM THE HOLIDAYS 
 
To address the travel needs of Alaska residents who live in Unalaska and want to 
return home from the holidays (ANC – DUT), Alaska Airlines has developed a 
plan to provide seating capacity that is reserved for this purpose. 
 
Here’s how it works: 
 
• Seats are limited. 
 
• Valid for travel: JANUARY 5th  &  6th 2014   
 
• Customers may contact Carlson Wagonlit, US Travel, or Alaska Airlines directly 
at 1-800-747-0101 (open 7am - 5pm, M-F, AST). 
 
• Customers must ask for a “Return Home from the Holidays” local seat. 
 
• Tickets require instant purchase. 
 
• Seafood fares are not applicable. 
 
• Peak award redemptions are available. 
 
• AS50’s are OK. (AS50 awards require a 10,000-mile redemption, and give 
passengers a discount of up to $100 off any one-way or round-trip published 
fare.  A 20,000-mile redemption gives passengers a discount of up to $200 off 
any one-way or round-trip published fare.) 
 
• If using a travel agency, the travel agent must go through the Alaska Airlines 
Wholesale/Seafood Desk to book these seats. 
 
• There is no ‘wait-listing’ for local traffic. 
 

 
This program is intended for local Alaska residents only. We have reserved a limited number of seats on 
January 5

th / 
6

th
 2014.  (Anchorage to Dutch Harbor / Unalaska). Residents must have a Mileage Plan 

account with Alaska Airlines to validate their residency. Residents may register for the Alaska Airlines 

Mileage Plan for free at: alaskaair.com.  (Service is operated by PenAir.) 
 
 

 


